
 
 

For Immediate Release 

 Statement on the Expiration of the CDC Eviction Moratorium  

August 2, 2021, Washington, D.C. – The National Alliance to End Homelessness today expressed its 

deep concerns about the consequences of allowing the federal eviction moratorium to expire. 

 

“Over the past 16 months, the COVID-19 pandemic has put extreme pressure on all Americans, and 

no one has borne the brunt of this more than those with the lowest incomes,” said Nan Roman, 

President & CEO of the National Alliance to End Homelessness. “Low-income people are at the 

highest risk of eviction; those who are evicted are at the highest risk of homelessness; and those who 

are homeless are at the highest risk of contracting COVID-19. The federal eviction moratorium broke 

this chain. But that protection has now been eliminated.” 

 

“The Alliance calls on federal, state, and local leaders to do everything in their power to urgently 

improve access to emergency rental assistance programs for renters and for landlords. The current 

barriers to obtaining these resources are inexcusable in the face of a healthcare crisis, an economic 

emergency, and levels of homelessness that were rising even before the onset of the pandemic,” said 

Roman. 
 

“The Alliance also calls upon members of Congress to recognize that this decision will have especially 

dire consequences for low-income households and people of color, who face disproportionate risk of 

both COVID-19 and homelessness. As they debate the next round of federal emergency funding, it is 

essential that they make the long-overdue healthcare and housing investments that will be required to 

offset the impact of a wave of evictions.” 

 

About the National Alliance to End Homelessness 

The National Alliance to End Homelessness is a nonprofit, non-partisan, organization committed to 

preventing and ending homelessness in the United States. As a leading voice on the issue of 

homelessness, the Alliance analyzes policy and develops pragmatic, cost-effective policy solutions; 

works collaboratively with the public, private, and nonprofit sectors to build state and local capacity; 

and provides data and research to policymakers and elected officials in order to inform policy debates 

and educate the public and opinion leaders nationwide. 
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